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Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Hosts Pubic Meeting 
 
 
The public is invited to join US Forest Service and Montana Department of Fish, 

Wildlife and Parks managers responsible for managing the Bob Marshall 

Wilderness Complex, which includes the Great Bear, Scapegoat and Bob Marshall 

Wildernesses, on Saturday, April 9 for the annual spring meeting.  The public 

meeting will take place at the Seeley Lake Community Hall in Seeley Lake, 

Montana, 10am – 3pm.    

 

Meeting agenda items include results from the wilderness visitor-use survey that 

was conducted in 2003 and 2004.   Information concerning forest plan revisions, 

including public collaboration and proposed wilderness on the Flathead and Lolo 

National Forests will also be presented.   

 

For more information, contact Spotted Bear District Ranger Deb Mucklow at 406-

387- 3800.   
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